
From: Bank of America <onlinebanking@ealerts.bankofamerica.com>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 2/19/2015 9:40:44 AM
Subject: Activity Alert: Your Account Has Insufficient Funds and Is Using Overdraft Protection

Activity Alert
PERSONAL CHECKING/SAVINGS ACCOUNT ending in 2029
Your account has insufficient funds and is using Overdraft Protection

ANTHONY KESTER,

We're letting you know your account has insufficient funds and Overdraft Protection has 
been applied. Funds have been automatically transferred from your linked Bank of 
America account.

Here are the details of the activity:

Insufficient funds amount: $100.00

Overdraft Protection: Applied

Date: 02/18/2015

You may pay a transfer fee each day Overdraft Protection is applied. If there isn't enough 
money in your linked account to cover an item, you could also be charged a fee or have a 
transaction declined.

You can sign in to Online or Mobile Banking to review this activity, or contact us for help.

Security Checkpoint
To confirm the authenticity of messages from us, always look for this Security Checkpoint. 
You last signed in to Online Banking on 01/16/2015.

®
Remember: Always look for your SiteKey before entering your Passcode. We'll ask you 
for your Online ID and Passcode when you sign in.

This is a service email from Bank of America. Please note that you may receive service emails in 
accordance with your Bank of America service agreements, whether or not you elect to receive 
promotional email.

Read our Privacy Notice.

Please don't reply directly to this automatically generated email message.
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